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September 18, 2020 

 

Good afternoon, IB families, 

 

We are almost at the mid-point for the first grading period so teachers will begin sending progress reports 

towards the end of next week for students that are currently struggling in a given course. Actions taken with 

students that receive a mid-term report from one or more classes will align with the academic guidelines for the 

program so we may be proactive to take action and/or develop a plan to promote academic success in the future 

and make any necessary improvements. If a students is currently struggling, please tell the student to talk with 

the teacher, and meet individually if necessary, to develop specific actions steps that meet the student’s needs 

and will help them improve the last half of the grading period. 

 

Juniors and senior students have their individual advising assignments and those assignments are now displayed 

in Managebac. Please remind junior and senior students to check Managebac frequently as their advisors will be 

sending information, including their meeting schedule, by next week. 

 

Senior parents: There will be a virtual college student panel next week and future virtual college fair available 

for all Pinellas County Schools students on October 5 from 6-8pm. Mrs. Johnson has posted the information and 

flyers on Managebac for all senior students. These are great opportunities available for our students so we highly 

encourage them to attend if possible. 

 

As always, if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to the teachers, Mrs. Johnson or myself. 

 

Have a great weekend, 

 

Anthony Bryant 

Assistant Principal 

St. Petersburg High School 

IB Coordinator  
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